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PE and Sports Premium Impact Report  

This is a report to evaluate the impact of PE and Sports Premium. The government has allocated Sports 

Premium funds to schools which is ring fenced and must be spent on improving PE and Sport in schools. 

Excellent sports participation improves the health and wellbeing of our pupils. It encourages healthy eating 

and a healthy lifestyle and improves physical strength and flexibility. It also helps to improve team work and 

social skills as well as emotional intelligence and self-confidence. The funds should be spent to show impact in 

the following ways.  

Key indicators 

1. Engagement of all pupils in regular physical activity 

2. The profile of PE being raised across the school as a whole school improvement  

3. Increased confidence, knowledge and skills of all staff in teaching PE and sport 

4. Broader experience of a range of sports and activities offered to all pupils  

5. Increase participation in competitive sport   

6. Other indicators identified by the school 

For 2023/24 we expect £17,500 and aim to allocate the funding in the following ways. This will be enhanced 

and changed according to impact and school needs during the academic year.   

PE and sports 
premium key 
outcome indicator  

School focus 
planned impact on 
pupils  

Actions to achieve outcome  £ cost  Evaluation  

Indicator 1. 
Engagement of all 
pupils in regular 
physical activity 

KS2 playground to 
help pupils have 
more active and 
structured 
playtimes 
 
 
KS1 to have new 
equipment that 
promotes activity 
 

Replace and replenish the 
resources in the zones in 
KS2 playground to ensure 
children’s interest and 
participation in high and low 
level energy activities 
 
Buy resources 
 
 

£250 
 
 
 
 
 
 
£250 
 
 

 

 Provide additional 
opportunities for 
sport at lunchtime 

Continue with lunchtime 
sports clubs- Equipment   

£250  

Indicator 2. The 
profile of PE being 
raised across the 
school as a whole 
school 
improvement 

Ensure all pupils 
increase their 
physical activity on 
a daily basis   
 
 
 
 
Specialist Sports 
coach 
 

Maintain and build on the 
success of Magic Breakfast 
Club so that pupils continue 
taking part in active games 
in the hall and playground- 
cost of additional breakfast 
club staff member. 
 
West Ham foundation 
Coach, Years 1-6, once per 
week 

£250 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
£4450 
 

 

Indicator 3. 
Increased 
confidence, 
knowledge and 

CPD for class 
teachers/TAs to 
teach quality PE 
lessons 

Buy Get Set 4 PE 
subscription for planning 
and a series of CPD sessions 

£300  
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skills of all staff in 
teaching PE and 
sport 

run by curriculum lead/PE 
lead.  

Indicator 4. 
Broader 
experience of a 
range of sports and 
activities offered to 
all pupils 

Y6 residential 
 
 
 
 
 
 
After school clubs- 
Specialist coaches 
 
  

Subsidise residential in Y6 
where chn take part in 
different activities for 
example canoeing, climbing 
wall, orienteering 
 
 
Subsidise after school clubs 
where chn take part in 
different activities/sports 
offered 

£1,000 
 
 
 
 
 
 
£0 

 

Indicator 5. 
Increased 
participation in 
competitive sport   

Enter a range of 
competitions to 
increase 
competitiveness 
and enjoyment 
 
Participation 
medals for sports 
day  

Cross-country, netball, 
football, tag rugby, athletics  
 
 
 
 
Medals purchased 
 

£0 
 
 
 
 
 
£250 

 

Indicator 6: other 
indicators 
identified by 
school- 

Swimming 
proficiency for as 
many pupils as 
possible  

Yr3 –Yr6 additional 30 
minutes added to session. 1 
hour sessions as opposed to 
30 minutes.  
 
Years 4 and 5 to swim for a 
term and a half (September 
to February), Years 3 and 6 
the other half of the year 
(February to July).  

£10,500 
 
 
 

 

                                                                                                                                            £17,500 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


